
June 15, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It’s hard to believe that the school year has already come to an end! I am so excited for the new 

school year to begin and I can’t wait to meet everyone! Please be sure that your child continues to read 

for 20 minutes every day over the summer break. Making reading fun and keeping up the routine over the 

summer break, helps students to maintain their reading skills and be prepared to start 2nd grade in the fall! 

Don’t forget to record your child’s reading on their summer reading log (minutes and 

parent/guardian signature) and return it to school for students to receive their special rewards!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to know more about our classroom and curriculum, check out our classroom 

website by going to: http://msleepergrade2.weebly.com. The reverse side of this letter has a list of 

supplies. Most of these supplies are available during the summer at amazing savings. Every child will be 

given a pencil box and I will have extra supplies for students who need them. 

If you have any questions or concerns that are not addressed in this letter or on our classroom 

website, please feel free to contact me at school (692-2435) or email me at: msleeper@sau56.org.  I am 

looking forward to meeting you and having a great year working with your child! 

Sincerely,   

 

Ms. Michelle Sleeper 

About Me 
 

This will be my 16th year teaching second grade. I 
have a master’s degree in Elementary Education from 
UNH. I began my career as a Title 1 Tutor at Maple 
Wood and then became a 2nd grade classroom 
teacher. I moved to Idlehurst when the building 
opened in 2011. 
 

My Pic 

My Favorites 
 

Color: Blue  Season: Fall Fruit: Berries Hobbies: Reading and Baking 
 

Pets: 2 cats- Tigger and Taz  Place: Beach Subject: Reading 
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